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November Newsletter 
 

Ocean Cliff PAC 
PAC Email Address: pac.oceancliff@gmail.com 
Hot Lunch Email: oceancliffhotlunch@gmail.com 

 

Dear Ocean Cliff families, 

Last month our school community really got excited about our 
newest Spirit Wear campaign!  130 new OC items were 
ordered and we can’t wait to see them on display in the 
coming weeks on Thunder Thursdays. 

We are looking forward to a great November at OC and will 
be bringing back our very popular Panago voucher fundraiser 
Nov 25-Dec 6, just in time for Christmas. 

If you would like to contact your PAC, please use our email 
address or join us at our PAC meeting this month; we would 
love to hear from you.  Thank you for your support. 

Glenna (President), Sara (Vice-President), Ashley (Secretary), 
Sarah (Treasurer) 
 

More Highlights 
Surrey Eagles 

LAST CHANCE We still have a few tickets left for the Surrey Eagles 
game on November 3 at 4pm at South Surrey Arena.  For the first 
250 persons through the door you will get a FREE youth jersey and 
after the game you have the chance to get on the ice with your 
family for a free skate. 

Tickets are only $10 and will be available in front of the school 
Thursday and Friday after school or email the PAC to pick up at 
will call.  Part proceeds will go back to the PAC to support our 
outdoor sports fund; including track and field awards. Payment 
by cash, cheques or e-transfer! 

 Ongoing Fundraisers 

Cobs Bread Ocean Park– let them know you are from Ocean 
Cliff when ordering, and a portion of the bill comes to OC PAC!  
 

 

Coming Up 

November 3 

Surrey Eagles Game 4pm 

November 7 

Remembrance Day Assembly 

November 8 

Pro-D Day 

November 11 

No School Remembrance Day 

November 13 

Photo Re-takes 

November 15 

PAC Meeting – Library @ 8:45 

November 22 

Bake Sale 
 

Your money at work 
When you support PAC events 
you are supporting all Ocean 
Cliff students.  This month the 
PAC provided the school with: 

$2,800 for field trips & buses 

$8,882 for new laptops to 
complete a full class set 

$4,400 School wish list items; 
large classroom resources 
requested by OC teachers 
and teaching support staff. 

$3,850 teacher honorariums for 
classroom supplies for all 
students. 

Details of 2019/20 PAC funding 
is available on the PAC board 


